Non-Tenure Track Faculty Committee 

Report to the Faculty Assembly

Friday October 8, 2010

Committee members: Suzanne Cook (LAS/Languages and Cultures), Ceil Malek (LAS/English), Laura Marshall (Education), Trellis Moore, Co-Chair (Beth-El), Mary Bethe Neely (LAS/Chemistry), Sheri Trumpfheller, Co-Chair (Business/Accounting)
Committee Meetings: First Friday of every month at 1:15 in Dwire 205.
1. NTTF Open Forum held September 16: 

We had 13 NTTF attendees from across campus, a good representation of various colleges and departments. The discussion was lively and the attendees gave excellent input to the Committee on issues that should be addressed or clarified in our Rights and Responsibilities document. Special thanks to David Moon for both attending and providing insight to the NTTF.
2.  Status of Rights and Responsibilities document:

The Committee is in the process of incorporating suggestions and additional topics as a result of the Open Forum. The Committee is targeting completion of the document in November followed by collaboration with David Moon prior to submission to the Campus.
3.  AAUP NTTF Survey

A survey request was received from the AAUP and forwarded to all faculty with the hopes that a substantial portion of the NTTF on campus would respond. The survey takes about 15 minutes and could produce valuable data and insight to the NTTF condition across the country.
4.  Boulder and System NTTF issues:

There are various NTTF issues ongoing at Boulder and throughout the system. In particular, the Committee would like to have a campus conversation about Boulder's FA proposal to create a new Teaching tenure line available to instructors. 

